
         No.F(exam-ballb)ku/22 
         Dated:18-02-2022 

Notice 

This is for the information of all the students of BA.LL.B 8th semester of the School of Law 

and affiliated law colleges that their examination for the paper “Environmental Law” 

which was scheduled on 01-03-2022 is re-scheduled on 03-03-2022. However there shall 

be no change in timing and venues of the examination. 

 

 

 

 
      (Prof.Beauty Banday) 
            Head and Dean 
              School of Law 


